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Comments : Dear Qld Health Committee Re: Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 I would like to state my
 case as a Qld citizen. Boundaries are very important in keeping people safe, sometimes from themselves. 1) I
 strongly object to abortion being decriminalised because this is taking away a safe boundary and guideline
 for society and it's future. When this goes wrong it is very hard to turn back. 2) I strongly object to abortion
 being made available up to 22weeks and especially in cases over this period. A baby in the womb is definitely
 a formed human at this point and taking it's life is not acceptable. The phycological effects on the mother,
 doctors and all in attendant will cause deep trauma and regrets as time goes on. A quick fix is never a good
 outcome. 3) There is no evidence that any woman or doctor has been convicted for illegal abortions in the
 past years, therefore why take away this boundary. Those with real medical needs have been able to receive
 medical help. 4) I feel the rights of the baby and it's potential in society has not been considered at all. There
 is a lot of evidence of 'unwanted' babies becoming valued and prominent people in society. Who are we to
 make judgements on these unborn lives. Thanking you. I hope you will be very wise in your decision making
 and consider the voice of, it seems, the majority who object to this Bill.
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